
 
 

Notice of Examination Hearings – Staffordshire Moorlands Local Plan 

Regulation 24 of the Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) 

Regulations 2012 

The Staffordshire Moorlands Local Plan was submitted to the Secretary of State for 

examination on 29th June 2018. 

The Secretary of State has appointed Mark Dakeyne BA (Hons) MRTPI to undertake an 

independent examination of the Plan and subsequently issue a report with his 

conclusions.  

As part of the examination, public hearing sessions will be held as follows: 

Venue:  Churnet Room, Moorlands House, Stockwell Street, Leek, ST13 6HQ. 

Dates:  Tuesday 9th to Friday 12th October 2018 

  Tuesday 16th to Friday 19th October 2018 

  Tuesday 23rd October 2018 

Time:  Morning sessions generally start at 9.30am  

Afternoon sessions generally start at 1.30pm  

Further details of the examination, including the timetable for the hearing sessions 

which is still to be confirmed, are available on the Local Plan examination web page 

https://www.staffsmoorlands.gov.uk/examination_library ; Leek, Biddulph and Cheadle 

One-Stop-Shops; and Biddulph, Blythe Bridge and Werrington Libraries. 

Angela Weate has been appointed as the Programme Officer who will organise and 

administer the examination on behalf of the Inspector and can be contacted by email or 

phone:   

Email: Programmeofficer@staffsmoorlands.gov.uk 

Mobile: 07970 143898  

If you have any further queries please contact us by email at 

forward.plans@staffsmoorlands.gov.uk 
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